Bahareh Ranjbar
430 Old Courthouse Rd NE, Vienna, VA 22180

Dear Neighbor,

| hope this letter finds you well. | am writing to inform you that my family and | have decided to
start a home daycare service at our residence, located at the address above. We are excited

about the opportunity to provide a caring and supportive environment for young children in our
community.

As our neighbor, your opinion and feedback are important to us. Therefore, we kindly request
your signature below to acknowledge that you have been informed about the commencement of

our home daycare service. Your signature will serve as confirmation that you are aware of this
new endeavor and that you have had the opportunity to voice any concerns or ask any

questions you may have,

We want to assure you that we are committed to maintaining a peaceful and harmonious
environment in our neighborhood. We will take all necessary measures to minimize any

disruptions and ensure that our daycare operates smoothly and responsibly.
If you have any questions or concemns, please feel free to contact us at 571-595-8171 or

baharehranjbar80@gmail.com. We are more than happy to address any inquiries you may
have.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We look forward to continuing to be good
neighbors and contributing positively to our community.

Sincerely,
Bahareh

Acknowledgment of Notification:

Name: \/0( )f\ge J é
Address: Z7i % ST, /
Signature: ”

Date:
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From: matt naghdi <importgalleryinc@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 12:43 PM

To: DPZ <dpz@yviennava.gov>

Subject: 430 old court house , Rd

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or
clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Sent from my iPhone

To whom it may concern:

That we received the notice of above address for the public review of daycare license, Unfortunately, the meeting we
had in our and with family for many reasons we are Not agree for above address to license be issued!

Thank u

M, Naghdi

413 course at
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